
July 2008 

Westbound traffic on Northeast Juanita Drive detoured in front of 
Juanita Bay Pump Station work site during week of July 7, 2008 

Puget Sound Energy crews will connect the new Juanita Bay Pump Station to the power grid during 
the week of July 7, 2008. Westbound traffic on Northeast Juanita Drive will be routed into the 
center turn lane in front of the pump station from 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. weekdays while this work occurs. 

Puget Sound Energy does not 
expect the work to affect electric 
service outside the work site. 

Power outages should be 
reported to Puget Sound 
Energy at 1-888-225-5773 
(select menu option #I) 

King County is building the new 
wastewater pump station to help 
ensure your community receives 
safe, reliable wastewater service 
for the next 50 years. 

What should you expect? 

Increased noise and activity 
along the Juanita Bay Pump 
Station work site southern 
border during the week of July 7, 2008. 
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Westbound traffic on Northeast Juanita Drive rerouted into center turn lane weekdays from 
9 a.m. - 3 p.m. while work occurs 
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Crew members working near the pump station property line to install electrical equipment. 

Project work hours will generally remain 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. on weekdays, and 9 a.m. - 
6 p.m. on Saturdays as necessary. 

Thank you for your continued patience. Please call the hotline with questions or concerns. 

Alternate formats available by calling 206-684-1235 or TTY (71 1) 


